
February 17, 2018 

Flotilla 10-05 Report to Division 

Membership: 

Have leveled out at 95 members with two new members in 2018.  

Recognition: 

Two Flotilla members were recognized for their substantial volunteer hours with 

the Auxiliary. 

Participation:   

A recently conducted study shows that Flotilla 10-05 has an over 80% 

participation rate – i.e. members are involved in one or more missions. Our 

concern has shifted to determining the best approach to those members who 

consistently only maintain minimum qualification status. It should be noted that 

some of these non-participants are living quite remotely from our region which 

may explain their reticence to participate. 

Our approach last year to those members who pay annual dues but have no other 

involvement with the Auxiliary resulted in some dis-enrollments. Others remain 

on the roles with no further commitment. 

Flotilla Officers: 

2018 begins with a full-slate of Flotilla Staff Officers, only one of which serves in 

more than one position.  

New Member Requirements: 

New requirement for all new Auxiliarists – completion of BQII course in addition 

to the mandated Training courses. In football there is a rule against “piling on.” 

Do we know what the completion time requirement is – same as AMT? 
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